

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A Public Hearing will be held on April 27, 2020 at 6:30 PM **VIA REMOTE ACCESS** to discuss the 2020 – 2021 operating budget. All interested persons should attend the hearing via remote access and ask questions concerning the tentative 2020 – 2021 operating budget. Due to Covid 19 Public Gathering restrictions, digital copies can be requested via email or found on our website at Leroy.org.

Individuals with disabilities who plan to attend the meeting and require certain accommodations in order to allow them to observe and participate, or who have questions regarding the accessibility of the meeting or the facilities, are requested to contact Vicki Moreland, City Clerk, at 309-962-3031.

Vicki Moreland City Clerk, City of Le Roy